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Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year our wonderful year 5 and 6s will be attending St Mary’s 

Church on Wednesday 13th December to sing and perform Christmas 

carols. We will also have some performances from our talented musicians! 

Our service will be from 9:30am. If you would like to attend, you are 

welcome to come and join us. We will also require some parent helpers to 

walk to and from the church. Please speak to your child's class teacher 

if this is something you can help with. We look forward to celebrating 

with you!  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss M Hands 

RE and Media Lead 
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